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                              Rush Common School Newsletter 
 

Friday 13th Novmeber 2024 
 

 

Dream, Aspire, Succeed 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I must start this newsletter with the fantastic Nativity and Christmas performances we have seen over this past 
fortnight. Last week, KS1 treated us to a retelling of the Christmas Story, with lines spoken clearly and confidently 
and brilliant singing from both year groups. We then had our first ever Preschool and Reception joint Nativity this 
week. The children really rose to the occasion, showing courage to deliver lines in front of a large audience, and sang 
a range of traditional and modern Christmas songs with enthusiasm and enjoyment. A particular highlight was 
Preschool singing some of their favourite Christmas songs! Thank you to everyone who attended the performances, 
and all the donations given – they are always greatfully received. 
 
On Tuesday of this week, our Orchestra performed a concert for our parents. The children have shown such 
dedication to learning their musical instruments and came together to perform a lovely array of Christmas songs, with 
the utmost concentration! I know our parents in the audience enjoyed the occasion, and a special thank you to Mrs 
Wallis, who organises and conducts the Orchestra. 
 
This week all the children hugely enjoyed Christmas Dinner Day, particularly the visit from Santa Claus. Everyone 
came to school dressed in their Christmas jumpers for ‘Save the Children’, and £245 has been raised for this worthy 
cause. The whole day felt very festive, and I would like to thank everyone (particularly the kitchen staff) for their 
contributions towards a memorable occasion. 
 
The Christmas activites keep coming, as we invite our Reception parents into school today for their Christmas Craft 
Afternoon. This is a lovely opportunity for our parents to see their children in their own classroom and see some of 
the work they have achieved. Also, today the school Choir will be visiting SMEG in Abingdon to sing a range of 
Christmas songs to their staff. They are really excited to be performing once again!  
 
Our Curriculum Assemblies are really important for children to have the opportunity to speak to an audience, and last 
week our Year 3 children delivered the first of these assemblies. With a focus on Ancient Egypt, and a memorable 
(and humorous) section on mummification, the assembly was expertly performed by the children, showcasing their 
knowledge and enjoyment of the topic. Thank you to all the parents that attended. 
 
Our Girls Football Team continue to impress as they go from strength to strength. On Tuesday this week they played 
Thomas Reade School and won the game 9-0. One of their greatest assets is their humility which will stand them in 
good stead as they go forward. Congratulations to them all! 
 
Year 6 and Year 4 have enjoyed curriculum enrichment opportunities across the last two weeks. Last week, Year 6 
dressed up as World War ll evacuees, and spent a fabulous day at the STEAM museum, while Year 4 dressed up 
as Tudors and enjoyed a range of Tudor activites throughout the day (including dancing, writing with quills, and 
baking Tudor tarts). These immersive experiences have really brought the topics to life for the children, and will live 
long in the memory! 
 
Finally, as the last newsletter of the calendar year, may I wish all of our families an enjoyable Christmas and a very 
Happy New Year. 
 
Kind regards 

 

Kristen Fawcett   

Headteacher 



  
    

 
 

 

              
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                 

                                
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       

   School Dinners 
The cost of school dinners is £2.65 per 
day. Payment for school dinners can be 
made via ParentMail. Meal choices must 
be made at least 3 days in advance.                               
 

      

                

Homework Champions 

 

Jerome           3CO  

Newton           3LG 

Avalyn           4CM  

Livvy              4CM  

Isaac             4CM  

Lois                4CM  

Khaira          4TJ 

Stanley          4TJ 

Sophia           4TJ 

Rosie             4TJ 

 

 

      

 

Lydia             5SC 

Elia                6EW 

Isabel            6EW 

Alex               6EW 

George H       6EW 

Talulah         6JN 

 Megan           6JN 

 

Prayer Space 
Thank you to the Prayer Space for the delicious staff 
treats! 

 

 

 
 
 
Thank you to the kind parents in Reception 
who have created a lovely flower bed 
around the Rush Common sign. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiIr-Ts1-vaAhUGsxQKHee9BuQQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://st-augustines-hythe.kent.sch.uk/kent/primary/staugustines/site/pages/schoolinformation/schooldinners&psig=AOvVaw2yWOScyqYLiu9sCr8yj_nF&ust=1525510561407106


  
    

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Please see our website for latest school and Trust Job Vacancies: 
 
Vacancies - Rush Common School - Dream, Aspire, Succeed 
            
 
 
Dates for your diary 2024/2025 
  
                                                                               
End of Term 1b  Friday 20th December at 1.30pm 
 
Start of Term 2a Monday 6th January 2025 
 
Prayer and Reflection Space Monday 13th – Thursday 16th January 2025 
 
M&M Performance – Snow White Friday 31st January 2025 
 
Parent Forum – Curriculum Thursday 13th February 2025 at  9.15am (online) 
 
End of Term 2a Friday 14th February 2025 
 
Start of Term 2b Monday 24th February 2025 
 
Year 4 Youlbury Residental Thursday 27th – Friday 28th March 2025 
 
Parent Forum – General Wednesday 2nd April 2025 at 4.45pm (online) 
 
End of Term 2b Friday 4th April 2025 at 1.30pm 
 
Start of Term 3a Tuesday 22nd April 2025 
 
Year 5 Kingswood Residental Wednesday 23rd – Friday 25th April 2025 
 
May Bank Holiday (children not in school) Monday 5th May 2025 
 
Parent Forum – Personal Development Monday 19th May 2025 at 3.30pm (online) 
 
End of Term 3a Friday 23rd  May 2025 
 
Inset Day (Children Not in School) Monday 2nd June  2025 
 
Start of Term 3b Tuesday 3rd June 2025 
 
Year 6 Call of The Wild Residental  Monday 30th June – Friday 4th July 2025 
 
End of Term 3b Monday 21st July 2025 at 1.30pm 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.rushcommonschool.org/our-school/vacancies/


  
    

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                
 



  
    

 
 

 
                     
                                                                                                            
 

                                                                                                           
                                                                                                                                   

         



  
    

 
 

                                                                                

 

Local Community News 
 
Please note items and events detailed below are for information purposes only. Rush Common School do not 
endorse or make recommendation                                                   

      

 

 



  
    

 
 

 

 

 



  
    

 
 

 

 

   

 



  
    

 
 

 

Oxfordshire Junior Chess is excited to announce that we will be holding the annual county junior chess 
tournament on the weekend of 4th / 5th Jan 2025 at Cumnor Primary School. As in previous years, there will 
be U9, U11, U13, U15/18 sections. The online entry form link 

is https://forms.gle/PpAYv8Rq1xvKPG8C9 from which full tournament information and rules can be 

accessed. The tournament caters for first time tournament entrants all the way through to experienced junior 
players.  Queries are welcomed by email to Anna Bishop at oxfordshirejuniorchess@gmail.com. 
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